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Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has shown interest in attending the Telford and Wrekin cross country event at Chetwynd Deer Park. This event will take place on Tuesday 16th April throughout the school day.

This event is open to all; however, I will note that it is a long race, with a distance between 1 and 1.6km it is not for everyone, please ensure your child is aware of the distance involved.

Participants will walk from school to the event and back within the school day, there are no spectators allowed at this event.

Participants will need a packed lunch, snack and extra water as they will be at the event during most of the day.

Suitable clothing is needed based on the weather at the time. Participants will be waiting at the event for their race while being exposed to the elements. Please be alert to the weather forecast of that day.

If you are happy for your child to participate, please complete the attached form and hand it to their class teacher.

Please keep this part of the slip for information regarding the event, any further questions please email; Elliott.lawson@taw.org.uk

Thank you for your support.

Best wishes

Mr Lawson

Name of Pupil: ________________________________________________  Class: __________

□ I give consent for my child to attend the cross-country event
Signed: ________________________________________________________  Date: _________

Newport Junior School will not share any of this personal data collated unless permitted/required to so by law. For more information on the schools privacy arrangements please visit the Privacy Notice on its website.


